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November 18, 2021 

 
 
 

To all interested parties 
 
 
RE: NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

WATER HAULING SERVICES BETWEEN UKIAH AND FORT BRAGG FOR 
MENDOCINO COUNTY COMMUNITY WATER SUPPLY REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 DOT PROJECT NO. 3010-DROUGHT21 
 CONTRACT NO. 210065 
 
To whom this may concern: 
 
Bids for the above project were opened on 2:00 o'clock P.M., November 17, 2021, with three 
bids being received.  The apparent low bidder was Butch Cameron Trucking, 1240 Century Ct # 
A, Santa Rosa, CA 95403 with a base bid of $1,672.50. 
 
The Mendocino County Department of Transportation intends to award the subject contract to 
Butch Cameron Trucking pending review and approval of required contract bid submittals by all 
involved parties. 
 
All questions may be directed to the Project Manager, Howard N. Dashiell, at (707) 234-2808 or 
by email at dashielh@mendocinocounty.org 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Howard Dashiell 
Director of Transportation 

cc:https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/transportation/rfps-rfqs-projects-to-bid   
 
 Project File 3010-DROUGHT21 
 


